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Reply-To: Randy Shurpin <r.shurpin@icloud.com>
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hi!
I am so fortunate to be a resident in this physically beautiful community!

When I saw that my grandchildren would be able to walk to a school campus from kindergarten through high school it
actually took my breath away.

The school, however, upon inspection, requires continuous expensive renovations to keep it safe from the elements.
The heat, the rain, the rodents.

Where I have lived I’ve always voted for schools, libraries along with other public services. A community must do
these things for the people living for each other. This is where our children are growing up.

The “E” option is absolutely cost-effective. The time is now to make a decision for the future of this community and it’s
children. This is never going to be a retirement community. Who could ever afford that? This is a community for
families.
Thank you for taking the time to read this.
Most sincerely,
Randy Shurpin
19 Trundy Road
Elizabeth
Sent from my iPhone
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